
Deploying the U.S. Coast Guard’s
Integrated Deepwater System is certainly
one way for any maritime force to face
challenges at sea and succeed. This
System can maximize common Maritime
operations, training, and maintenance
while reducing acquisition, design and
construction cost. The Deepwater goals
are clear: to further secure a nation’s 
borders, protect fisheries, improve drug
and migrant interdiction and expedite
search and rescue. 

The Deepwater process is basic: use 
new technology and tools to determine
your requirements, then maximize your
overall operational mission effectiveness,
all designed to prevent potential threats
from reaching your shores. The Integrated
Coast Guard Systems Team, led by
Lockheed Martin and Northrop Grumman,
stands ready to help the maritime forces 
of all U.S. allies and friends to succeed 
in their Maritime missions, no matter 
what the mission is.

Early warning. Timely interdiction. Adaptive response.

Are your maritime forces up to the task?
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